
Jester Park Equestrian Center 
Guided Trail Rides – Weather Guidelines and Policies 

 

Occasionally, the Jester Park Equestrian Center (JPEC) may have to cancel trail rides due to extreme 

weather circumstances that may jeopardize the safety of riders, staff, or horses on the premises. All 

reservations that are cancelled by JPEC will be offered a full refund or an opportunity to rebook their 

reservation for a later date and time.  

 

It is JPEC’s policy that in the event of a severe weather warning issued by the National Weather 

Service, JPEC will cancel any and all reservations within the severe weather warning time frame.  

 

Other occasions where JPEC may notify you about your reservation being cancelled is if the Heat Index 

poses a safety concern for our staff, horses, and customers. Jester Park Equestrian Center utilizes the NWS 

Heat Index Formula/Chart to determine daily trail program operations: 

 

 
2 https://www.weather.gov/safety/heat-index 
 

It is JPEC’s policy that in the event that the Heat Index is in the ‘DANGER’ or ‘EXTREME DANGER’ 

segment of this above charge JPEC will cancel any and all reservations.  

 

 


